
   
 
April 1, 2021 

Dear Summit Academy Parents and Caregivers, 
 
We have received new guidance from New York State which indicates that quarantine and testing are 
no longer required for asymptomatic domestic travelers arriving in New York State. Quarantine, 
consistent with the CDC recommendations for international travel, is still recommended for domestic 
travelers who are not fully vaccinated or have not recovered from laboratory confirmed COVID-19 
during the previous 3 months. 

Due to this change, we strongly encourage you to keep your child home if they are not feeling well 
before returning to our program following the Spring Break. 
 
Covid-19 can affect children and young adults. 
 
Please monitor your child for any the following symptoms which could be a sign of Covid-19 and 
contact your child’s doctor for further instructions: 
 

• Fever or chills 
• Cough 
• Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing 
• Fatigue 
• Muscle or body aches 
• Headache 
• New loss of taste or smell 
• Sore throat 
• Congestion or runny nose 
• Nausea or vomiting 
• Diarrhea 

 
Although restrictions are loosening, Covid-19 is still infecting people in our community. Please 
continue to do all you can to keep yourself and your children safe and healthy. 
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation. 
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https://coronavirus.health.ny.gov/system/files/documents/2021/04/update_interim_travel_advisory_april12021.pdf

